
Drinking Water Notice – August 21, 2024 

UPDATE ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

FROM ARIZONA WATER COMPANY 
Arizona Water Company crews have completed work near the intersection of 
Trekell Road and Kortsen Road.  We apologize for any inconvenience and 
service has been fully restored to the approximately 450 customers who were 
impacted by the outage. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call (520) 836-8785, press 
option 1. 

 

 


